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From: Elliminook Homestead
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposal
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 5:23:27 PM

Dear Sir/ Madam
I have lived most of my life in the Corangamite electorate and have now live in Birregurra for 37 years. Colac is
my nearest main town and it seem totally inappropriate that it should cease to be part of the same electorate. We
now have an electorate office in Colac as well as Waurn Ponds and it makes sense for Birregurra and Colac to
be in the same electorate due to the community of interest between the two towns.
I object to the proposed redistribution and support the proposal being put forward by the Colac Otway Shire
which would retain the name Corangamite, a Federation seat, and support the community of interest shared by
the present and shire proposed electorate.
It would be very disappointing to live in a new electorate called Cox which has no relevance to where I live.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Jill Falkiner
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